MEMORANDUM

DATE: December 10, 2015

TO: Board of Directors

FROM: Amy Neiman, Director of Teaching & Learning
SUBJECT: Supplemental Materials Adoption

Below is supplemental material that have been reviewed by all members of
the Instructional Materials Committee (IMC). Feedback has been favorable.
This story is based on a real murder mystery that occurred in the Lake
Crescent area in the Olympic Peninsula. I respectfully recommend the school
board adopt the below supplemental material:

11"/ 12" grade — Forensics ( an elective science class)
The Lady of the Lake, by Mavis Amundson (copyright 2000)




